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From the President 
 

 

 Be part of the Guild on Facebook at Facebook.com.  Type Dallas Theater Center Guild in Groups.  

  

 

Dear Guild Members, 
 
As we move into 2010 and our new home, the AT&T Performing Arts Center, we are fortunate to live in Dallas 
 and to experience one of the worlds most innovative theatre facilities, the Dee and Charles Wyly Theatre.  
 
The DTC continues to receive rave reviews locally as well as nationally.  The World Premiere Pop Musical 
“Give It Up” is Sexy and Hot!  Go see this sensational play now!  Call the box office at 214-880-0202 for 
tickets.  
Great News – The Dallas Theater Center was awarded $90,000.00 from TACA on February 1. 
 
The Guild membership continues to grow. The January General Meeting held at Mattito’s, entertained over 85 
members and guest. As we celebrate the Trilogy, “The Beauty Plays,” the February meeting will be on Monday, 
February 22, 6:30 – 8:30 pm, Hector’s on Henderson.  $10.00 payable at the door.  Reservations, contact Fran 
Burke, 214-522-2953. 
 
The nominating committee has been formed. They are Chairman Judy Mathis and members, Jerry and Karen 
Zvonecek, Vicki Newsom, Marilyn Halla and Janet Nylund.  Please consider becoming involved in the Guild. 
We encouraged self-nominations and recommendations. If you would like to serve on a committee or have 
recommendations for the 2010-2011year, email Judy at jmathis757@yahoo.com or972-231-1756. 
 
I want to thank Historian, Giana DePaul who attends and takes photos at all our events.  And to Deborah 
Brown, Publications, for a fabulous job with our website, www.dtcguild.org.   
 
The Spring Tea is April 13, 2:00 – 4:00 pm, Dallas World Aquarium.  I know it will be stunning this year.   
Thank you Desni Kramer chair, and to her committee for their hard work.   
 
I am blessed to be President of the Guild this year.  I look forward to the future of this fabulous organization as 
we continue to promote community awareness of the DTC through service, education, and social programs.  

Sherry 
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Dallas Theater Center Guild Calendar of Events 
  
General Meeting – Monday, February 22, 6:30 – 8:00 pm, Hector’s on Henderson 
 
Executive Committee Board Meeting – Thursday, February 18, 11:30 am, Kalita Humphreys 
Theater 
 
Tech Dinner – February 21, 4:30 pm, Wyly Theatre, Contact Ruda Anderson or Rosemarie Marshall 
 
Meet & Greet – Tuesday, February 9, 10:15 am, Wyly Theatre, Contact Sherry Peel 
 
First Sunday  - Sunday, February 28. “The Beauty Plays” 
 
TACA Silver Cup Award luncheon – Friday, March 5, Hilton Anatole Hotel, Contact Paula Clancy 
 
Spring Tea – Tuesday, April 13, 2:00 – 4:00 pm, Dallas World Aquarium. Contact Desni Kramer 
 
 

Endowment Fund Gifts 
 
In Memory       Given by 
 
Alta Brenner        Judy Pollock  
         Sue Prather 
Zane Prather        Sue Prather 
         Judy Pollock 
Carol Anderson       John Brickner 
June Castleberry       Jerry & Karen Zvonecek 
 

Honor        Given by 
 
Karol Omlor        Sue Prather 
Sue Prather        Joan Flatt 
   
        
            
  The DTC new main Box Office Subscriber Courtesy Line – 214-252-3927. The 

Subscriber Courtesy Line is available Monday thru Friday, 10am to 6pm. 
Questions or concerns at performance time, please call the Wyly Theatre Ticket 
Counter at 214-978-3911.  The Ticket Counter is open 2 hours before each 
performance and closes at intermission.   
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Under the direction of Michelle Mew, the Adopt an Artist committee provides welcome 
gift bags to the artist upon arrival in Dallas.   

Kudos to Linda Betancourt and Sherry Peel, Vice Presidents of Theater Services, for 
chairing this new program, First Sundays.  Open to theater lovers, the group meets each 
month at a selected restaurant before the Opening night Play.  The next First Sunday is will 
be February 28.  

First Sundays 

Theater Services 
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DTC Guild Newsletter 

is published four times a 
year.  Email photos and 

articles to 
djsivils@att.net 

 
The next newsletter will 

be in April 2010.   
Newsletters also posted 

on the website. 
 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

www.dtcguild.org 

8513 Trelady Ct 
Plano, TX  75024 

.  

Member News 
 
Wishing a speedy recovery to David Copeland from recent surgery. 
 
To Nancy Ritter as she recovers from a recent hospital stay. 
 
 Our hearts and prayers go out to Karen Zvonecek in the loss of her 
Mother and to Sherry Sivils in the loss of her Father.  
 
 Sending our thoughts to Linda Betancourt, as she cares for her Mother, 
and to Judy Birchfield who is caring for her daughter, Belinda.  
 
 
Please contact Pat Pace – 214-521-5752, 
patopace@sbcglobal.net with news and notes on the DTC 
Guild membership. 
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